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Training for Disability Liaison Officers

To Active Group for Syrian Women

Disability Liaison Officer is appointed in each 

Employment Office to promote employment 

PWDs nationwide. Job Coach training was 

held for them on 8-10 May and confirmed 

their TOR. Currently monthly report form is 

under discussion in MOL HQ. 

MOL HQ will support and monitor

them on progress of employment 

PWDs.

Lecture on Job Coach

To be more active group of Syrian women refugee 

with disability and their mothers,  2 days workshop 

was held. To think about what is the barrier and 

difficulty for them and then how to solve it…..  They 

thought each and express their own words as step of 

spontaneous activity.  Onward their next group 

activity,  the group set the purpose and contents, then

carry it out with supporting each other. 

Staff with Down Syndrome at Mall

Sameh Mall is actively hiring PWDs such as 

employees with physical disability or hearing 

disability. In this time a Job Coach from NGO 

introduced and supported  2 new staff with 

Down Syndrome there. They are working as 

customer service and assistant casher in front 

yard.  They said “I am enjoying this job and 

trying my best” and  their colleagues are also 

satisfied their work. 

28 officers are appointed as liaison officer

Discussion among Syrian women with disabilities

I will keep your bag↑

I will pack your stuff→

Project for Economic Empowerment and 

Social Participation of PWDs


